
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
   
 

                                Friday 10th March 2023 
 
Dear Parent / Carer, 
 
The teacher unions have continued with their plans for more industrial action. Teachers in the 
National Education Union (NEU) have voted to strike again.  
 
This strike action means that due to staffing shortages, our staffing levels have been impacted 
on 2 days. Details below:  
 
 
Wednesday 15th March – Class 2 (Mr Tagoe) and Class 3 (Mr Hill) to remain at home. 
 
Thursday 16th March – Class 5 (Mr Rose) and Class 6 (Mr McGilton) to remain at home.  
 
 
Work will be brought home so that pupils may continue with their learning on these days. All 
pupils must attend school as normal on all other days.  
 
The decision to keep two classes at home each day has been made as a last resort and many 
other options were explored. Pupil safety and adult to pupil ratios are our primary concern and 
therefore we have to reduce the numbers of pupils on site. 
 
There are no more planned future strike dates, however if more dates do transpire, we will 
ensure that we can safely have school open to as many pupils as possible. 
 
Please accept my apologies for any inconvenience caused. 
 
 
Yours sincerely,  

 
 
 

Mr I Griffiths 
Headteacher  

Clifford Holroyde Specialist SEN College 
 
Thingwall Lane, Liverpool L14 7NX 
Tel: 0151 228 9500 
Email: Clifford-ao@cliffordholroyde.liverpool.sch.uk   
www.clifford-holroyde.co.uk 
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